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UAC of Nigeria Travel Fund 
 
Applications are invited from Graduate Students 

of the University of Cambridge for financial 

support towards travel to Africa (in particular 

Nigeria) for the purpose of research or study in 

2014. It is expected that most grants will cover 

only part of the expenses incurred in the visit.  A 

letter of application should be addressed to The 

Director, Centre of African Studies, Alison Richard 

Building, 7 West Road, Cambridge, CB3 9DT, and 

be received by Friday 7 March 2014.  Applicants 

should include a short proposal, including a 

financial statement, and should ask their 

supervisor to send a separate letter in support by 

the same date. 

For enquiries please email centre@african.cam.ac.uk 

 


